
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Traill County Commissioners came to order in special session on December 12, 2017 at 8:15 a.m. 
Vice Chairman Young called the meeting to order with the following present:  Commissioner Elliott, 
Commissioner Eblen, Commissioner Amb, Emily Cost, Traill County Veterans Service Officer and Lonnie 
Wangen, Commissioner of ND Dept of Veterans Affairs. Absent from the special meeting was 
Commissioner Nesvig.  
 
The purpose of the special meeting is to interview candidates for the Traill County Veterans Service 
Officer, replacing Emily Cost who has resigned effective February 28, 2018. 
 
Ten applications were received, four interviews were completed.   
 
On motion of Eblen, seconded by Elliott and carried to offer Rebecca Hodgson the VSO position, with 
salary set at current salary, subject to a six month review process. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 12:00 p.m. 
 
Attest:           
 
______________________________________                ___________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, County Auditor                                            Larry Young, Vice Chairman 
 
 



 


